
January 31, 2022 
 
Ms. Lyda Ruijer 
Town Clerk 
City of Stamford 
888 Washington Blvd 
Stamford, CT  
 
Dear Ms. Ruijter; 
 
This letter is to inform you that the Stamford Affordable Housing Trust Fund Committee meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, February 15, 2022 has been cancelled and rescheduled to a Special Meeting on 
Tuesday, February 8, 2022. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 203-977-5650 
 
Thank You  
 
 
Emily Gordon 
Acting Community Development Director 
Planning Analyst        


